
Music Supporters Group Report 

  

Not much to report on this month: 

Our last meeting was on the 3rd of March with 11 in attendance and 

2 apologies. Our AGM is on Monday the 3rd of March at 6.30pm. 

Preparations are underway for our Trivia night in March. 

We have approximately $8000 in available funds.  

Leigh Robertson 

MSG President 


